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From: Northeastern Fire Education Conference <info@oafc.on.ca>

Sent: Friday, January 11, 2019 2:22 PM

To: Monica Hawkins

Subject: Registration for the 2019 Northeastern Fire Education Conference is now open!

Registration is now open! Take advantage of the most View this email in your

affordable educational opportunity for the fire service in browser

northeastern Ontario!

|
|
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Registration for the 2019 Northeastern Fire
Education Conference (NEFEC) and Trade
Show, March 29-31 at Deerhurst Resort and

Conference Centre in Huntsville, is now OPEN!

The Northeastern Fire Education Conference and Trade Show, also known as

NEFEC, offers one of the most affordable educational opportunities for senior
fire officers, company officers, firefighters and elected municipal officials in
northeastern Ontario. Hosted by the Nipissing/East Parry Sound Fire Services
Mutual Aid Association, NEFEC 2019 takes place in beautiful Huntsuville,
Ontario at Deerhurst Resort and Conference Centre from March 29 to 31.

Over the course of three days, attendees will hear from speakers from across
North America presenting on relevant topics related to today’s fire service. The
conference agenda includes professional and leadership development, new
science and technologies in the fire service, and up-to-date topics concerning
firefighter health and safety, public education, fire prevention and team
building. On Sunday, attendees get to choose a specific 4-hour program to
participate in, allowing you to take advantage of individualized professional
development opportunities. The agenda continues to focus on pertinent
information for all levels of fire service personnel and municipal officials in both
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composite and volunteer fire departments.

In addition to the excellent educational content, NEFEC also boasts a well-
established trade show, showcasing products and services from major fire
service suppliers. Attendees are given multiple opportunities to visit with
exhibitors so they can keep up-to-date on the latest tools, technology and
equipment available in today’s fire service. It is a perfect opportunity to
negotiate the best price on equipment and services for your department by
taking advantage of show specials offered by exhibitors. The trade show and
fire service exhibitors continue to be a significant contributor to the success of
the NEFEC. Without the continued support of our exhibitors, we wouldn't be
able to offer the fire service in northeastern Ontario such a valuable event.

NEFEC 2019 also provides you the perfect venue to expand your professional
network. In the evenings, there are muitiple social events, including a
networking reception at the trade show on Friday evening, and the annual
banquet on Saturday evening, where you can meet new people and interact
with your fire service colleagues.

NEFEC 2019 would not be possible without the dedication and hard work of our
committee. Members of the 2019 planning committee are: Chief Frank Loeffen,
East Ferris; Chief Richard Maranda, West Nipissing; Chief Mark Whynott,
Markstay-Warren; Chief Tim Uttley, Temiskaming Shores; Chief Dean Butticci,
Magnetawan; Chief Mike Pichor, Espanola; Retired Chief Grant Love.

Agenda Highlights




